Edwina Hart MBE CStJ AC / AM Gweinidog yr Economi, Gwyddoniaeth a Thrafnidiaeth Minister for Economy, Science and Transport



Eich cyf/Your ref P-04-468 Ein cyf/Our ref EH/05173/14

William Powell AM

7 October 2014

Dear William

Thank you for your letter of 30 April regarding petition P-04-468 Road Safety Concerns A48 Chepstow. I apologise for the delay in responding this was due to an administrative error.

The paragraph referred to in point 8 was not intended to be misleading and was instead trying to explain why the current 50mph speed limit is in place.

Funding for the feasibility study was granted in the financial year 2014/15 and has been completed. My officials are currently considering the recommendations.

